

Town of

Milk River

September 17, 2018

Village of Foremost

Re: Community Christmas Party

Dear Mayor Kultgen, Councillors, Administrators & Staff,

We hope that you will consider attending and possibly having your annual Christmas party with your staff at this event.

Come out and enjoy a great evening, while supporting the local economy.

As there are limited tickets available, please contact the Town of Milk River office to ensure that we will have enough for you and your staff to attend.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Dana Barrows

Administrative Assistant

arrows







